
It's Friday the 13th! And it's still October. And it's still 2017 also.
 

Fall Break  
Monday and Tuesday, October 16 and 17 are Fall break.  
No classes are scheduled, but offices are open.  

 

From the Dean -- It's official! 
Last weekend, over 500 people were present for the Francis Marion Drake Society dinner and 
ribbon cutting ceremonies.  Drake faculty, staff, alumni, families and friends braved the rainy 
weather to tour Collier-Scripps Hall and the Science Connector buildings.  Thanks to everyone 
involved in this ten-year effort to provide world-class offices, labs, conference rooms and 
classrooms to showcase best practice in teaching and learning. To view the Saturday 
ceremony just Google Drake University Facebook and you should see the posting.  The SOE 
specific presentation is approximately ten minutes into the video. 
https://www.facebook.com/DrakeUniversity/   
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